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Jay D. Felton

Division of Rules and Records

Office of Administration "er
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555 EnVlmnmenT

Re: Freedom of Information Act Reguest FOIA - ? 0- 23 ¢ 7

Dear Mr. Felton: /’»QL ’d 7 - 7" £a

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act ("Act") 5 U.S.C.
552, as amended. This request is made on behalf of Citizens for a
Better Environment (CBE) and its members. Please provide the

following documents:

1.

Correspondence from Commonwealth Edison Company (Edison) to
the NRC, dated November 14, 1979, regarding technical speci-
fication modifications necessary for the decontz.uinat:  of
Dresden 1.

Any and all other correspondence between NRC and Edison rela-
ting to the decontamination of Dresden 1, particularly corres-
pondence dated after FOIA requests FOIA-79-544 (McCullough)
and FOIA-78-217 (Hansell) and any other correspondence not
included in those requests.

Any and all other correspondence between NRC and Dow Chemical
Co., General Electric, the Department of Energy, Battelle
Laboratories and any other participants involved in or pro-
viding advice, studies or reports concerning the decontamina-
tion of Dresden 1, which was not included in FOIA-79-544,
FOIA-78-217 and FOIA-80-246.

Any and all studies, documents, reports, proposals, etc.,
specified in FOIA-80-246 (dated 6 May 1980) in request num-
bers 1-10, which have become available since the response
(15 May 1980) to that request.

Any and all studies, comments, proposals, reports, etc., pro-
duced since December 1978 on the potential for corrosion of
the primary cooling system or other piping due to the decon-
tamination of Dresden 1.

8 o 0 7 nwgg,* Buren Street/Chicago, Iliinois 60605 Adminic: “ative 312-839-1984 Research 312-939-1530



page 2 FOIA 2 July 139580

e

ErvIronimenT

In the unlikely event that access is denied to any part of the
requested records, please describe the deleted material in de-

tail and specify the statutory basis for the denial as well as your
reasons for believing that the alleged statutory justification ap-
plies in this instance. Please state specifically your reasons for
not involving your discretionary powers to release the requested
documgnt in the public interest.

We anticipate that you will make the requested materials available
within the statutory period. We also request that you waive any
applicable fees <ince disclosure meets the statutory standard for
waiver of fees in that "furnishing the information can be consi-
dered as primarily benefiting the general public." 5 U.S.C.

552 (a)(4)(A).

If you have any questions regarding this request, please telephone
e at 312-939-1530.

Very truly yours,

’%M/%%«\m

Robert Goldsmith
Attorney for CBE




